
December 27, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO - SNOWSTORM UPDATES 

12/27/22 

- City Hall will be closed on Wednesday, December 28th to address several 

maintenance issues resulting from the snowstorm. 

- I will let you know when City Hall will reopen as soon as possible. 

- The Senior Center on Martin Road is closed until further notice 

- Alternate parking will remain suspended until Sunday, January 2nd when 

enforcement will resume. Until then, DO NOT attempt to move your vehicle. 

- If you are able, please clear snow-covered fire hydrants located near your 

property. 

- Garbage pickup for December 28th is on as scheduled for those whose regular 

pickup day is Wednesday. 

- As of 10:00 AM today, the Lackawanna driving ban was downgraded to an 

advisory. 

- If you don’t need to drive, please stay home. 

- If you do travel, please avoid areas where you see snow removal work with 

heavy equipment taking place …. this will only cause further delays and is not 

safe for you or our city workers. 

Stay safe. And God bless. 


